
 

CROFTON MOVIES IN THE PARK  

Presented by the Crofton Community Centre Society 

Saturday, September 2nd the movie is called "Puss in Boots, The Last Wish” 

Screening will start at about 8PM @ the Crofton Old School Museum Park by the  

Ferry terminal at the bottom of Joan Ave. 

This is the final of 4 movies presented this summer. 

The CCCS would like to thank the many volunteers that worked so hard to raise 

funds to provide this fun event for our community.  And a huge thank you to those 

who have given their time this summer to put on the movies for all to enjoy.  Well 

done! 

 

 


